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Dear parents and carers, 

Summer is well and truly on the way, please consider 

clothing choices, additional drinks and sunscreen and 

hats for the playground. On days with extreme weather 

students will remain inside and watch a movie.  

Occasionally students arrive in tracksuit pants  for 

travelling on the buses please provide a change of 

clothing in case of changes in the weather. 

DAY FOR DANIEL 

It was wonderful to see all the students supporting the fun 

run and wearing red last Friday. It was  a very hot day but 

the students did very well completing 450 laps of the bike 

track and raised $500. Congratulations. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SWIMMING SCHOOL 

Primary students will be engaged in intensive swimming 

over the next two weeks, other classes may have 

disruptions to their swimming, but we will try to 

accommodate as many classes as possible. 

SCHOOL ASSISTED TRANSPORT 

Please notify the school of any change of circumstances 

that affect transport. All transport applications MUST be 

finalised by the end of November. Transport variations for 

2020 will require three weeks notice, so plan ahead. 

                                     Bucky News 

 

 

 

 

                                   Week 1 and 2 

Congratulations to Jayden and Michael and the students 

in High School 9 for being good friends and being kind. 

Over the next two weeks the students will be working on 

being careful and doing as the teacher asks. Please 

encourage your child to listen to and complete simple 

instructions around the home. 

COMMUNICATION MEETING 

Heather and Lisa will be holding a communication 

meeting after assembly in weeks four and eight. These 

are a wonderful opportunity to come and get advice on 

communication systems to support your child. 

P & C  

HALLOWEEN FUNDRAISING DAY 

On Thursday the 31st of October,  the canteen will have  

Halloween cakes and jellies available for $1 each. Also 

for a gold coin donation students are encouraged to 

come in mufti. 

AGM  

The AGM will be held on Wednesday the 27th of 

November at 9:40am followed by a general meeting, all 

members encouraged to attend and or vote online. 

Best regard for the upcoming fortnight, 

Gill Hendry 



High School 11 have been working well during class activities! A highlight of Semester Two has been going out bowling and 

developing many skills in numeracy, literacy, Work & the community and Personal Development, Health and Physical 

Education (PDHPE).  

This term in Literacy, students have begun doing an author study on Jeannie Bakers books. Students are enjoying the many 

different literacy activities and looking at the different illustrations. 

Students have liked finishing off their textile projects they started at the beginning of the year and have learned many skills in 

the process. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lily and Matthew enjoying their 
first day at Northcott. 

Our Jeannie Baker inspired collage 
artworks. 

Students enjoying 
their time at bowling. 

HS 11 

 



 

HS 11 

Sophie choosing the colour 
purple to decorate her bag. 

Students practising to 
sew buttons on different 

materials. 

Drawing onto material using  

special crayons and paint. 

Sophie and Lily practising 
their cutting skills. 



Attention Canteen volunteers: 

If you are unable to attend your day please phone 

Tracy on 0438273836 

CANTEEN ROSTER 

 

Thu  31st Oct Jessica 

Fri 1st Nov Rita & Rita 

Mon 4th Nov Jean 

Tues 5th Nov Amy 

Closed 

Thu 7th Nov Susanna 

Fri 8th Nov Tracy  

Mon 11th Nov Juliette 

Tues 12th Nov Adriana 

Closed 

Thu 14th Nov Jessica 

Fri 15th Nov John  

Mini Olympics 

Last week some  our high school students participated in the mini  Olympics  hosted by Essential 

Employment, the event was held at Beaton Park. 


